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September 13, 2022- Work Session 
Septic Tank Workgroup Subgroup D 

This work session will introduce the board to a newly created Septic Tank Workgroup 
(the "Workgroup") evaluating relevant policies throughout the County. The 
Workgroup is comprised of staff from multiple County departments and from the 
Florida Department of Health. 

Conventional septic tank systems provide safe, cost effective wastewater treatment 
when used in the appropriate location and density. However, there are scenarios in 
which connection to a centralized sewer system or advanced septic tank systems may 
be more appropriate. 

At this work session, staff will provide background information on the need for the 
Workgroup, summarize the current review and approval process related to septic tanks, 
and outline the proposed work plan and the schedule for future discussions on potential 
policy improvements. 

This item is for informational purposes only. Board action is not required at this time. 
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